
 Internet Safety Morning – Thursday 8th March  

77 parents attended in all: 

- 36 KS1 parents. 

- 41 KS2 parents.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

The evaluations (37 returned) show the following: 

The information about how keeping safe online 
was useful. 
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I have a better understanding of the key issues to 
do with internet safety. 
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I feel better equipped to support my child/ren with 
their learning/responsibilities in this area. 
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I enjoyed seeing the activities in the classroom. Strongly 
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I enjoyed sharing learning time with my child/ren. Strongly 

disagree 

3% 

Disagree Agree 
 

19% 

Strongly 
agree 

78% 
I am interested in attending similar events during 
the school day. 
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Comments reflected that parents believe the following: 

- The talk was informative, honest and frank 

- Its presentation and delivery were excellent 

- The handouts and website links were ‘invaluable’ 

- They now need to be ‘more vigilant’ and have ‘learnt an awful lot’ and ‘a lot I didn’t 

know’. They also feel they need to ‘up their game’. 

- They ‘loved seeing my boy in class after.’ 

Parents believe that we could have improved the session by: 

- Inviting some children into the hall to see things from their perspective 

- Warning that some of the content of the talk may not be suitable for small children 


